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NOTICE TO PUBLIC 

 
March 12, 2025 

 
The Wayne County Highway Department will be continuing its Weed Spray and Brush Cutting programs 
beginning on April 1, 2025.  It is the intent of these programs to control brush, trees and weeds in the road right-
of-ways which narrow driving lanes, limit vision and block signs. 

 
Residents not wishing to have the right-of-way adjoining their property sprayed or brush cut are asked to 
contact the Wayne County Highway Department at 765-855-5211 between 6:30AM and 3:00PM to register for 
this program.  “DO NOT SPRAY” signs will be provided to be placed at each end of the designated area in such 
a manner to be visible to Wayne County Highway Department employees. 

 
Residents should exercise methods for controlling the brush and weeds in these areas.  If these areas are not 
properly maintained, Wayne County Highway Department reserves the right to initiate appropriate measures. 

 
For further information, please contact the Wayne County Highway Department. 

 
Michael D. Sharp 

Supervisor 
Wayne County Highway Department 

765-855-5211 
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